Promotion Committee Report—March 2013
Submitted By: Scott Wojton

--T-shirts, long sleeve shirts and sweatshirts sales at the Rendezvous
went well. We had plenty of shirts left over but did appear to cover the
cost of the purchase. A couple of board members not at the Rendezvous
purchased shirts at the board meeting on Sunday as said they would pay
Jim directly. The remaining shirts were to be sold at ESOS but the show
was cancelled. | will be selling the remainder of the shirts at several

events over the next two months.

--There are still plenty of patches, license plates and a few of the pewter
mirrors left to sell. If anyone would like to purchase some at a discount to
use at their banquet or fundraiser, please contact me so | can give you a

price and make arrangements.

--This is also a good time to start thinking about ideas for a promotional
item to celebrate our (PANWTF) 40" Anniversary which | believe is 2014. |

am all ears for ideas/suggestions.



